
Community Policing Report for CPAC District 3  

Summary for January and February, 2020. 

 

- A member reported that a child was struck by a vehicle near the Community centre on 

Humphrey Street sometimes in early January. It is noticed that there is a large amount 

of pedestrian foot traffic in this area and no sidewalks or speedbumps. The member did 

call the City to bring the matter of no side walk on that street. He was told that the City 

is looking into getting the side walks done in most of the streets in Burnaby.  

- Alongside 10th Ave and Kingsway near “Our Lady of Mercy” Church, there is high traffic 

congestion as well as speeding makes it a very dangerous area for young children who 

often need to cross over to St. Thomas More school. This matter was brought last year 

as well. The school is doing its best to maintain the traffic but sometimes the speeding 

cars take over.  

- Recently it has been noticed a lot of debris and other litter outside the Tommy Douglas 

Library. It could be because of the Homeless gathering on some days of the week at the 

Church across from that Library, however, CPAC will try to join the Spring Sweep Clean 

to help clean some of these areas. 

 


